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The Campaign for Better Transport is asking people to sign up to its latest initiative if they haven’t already
had the opportunity to do so.

Let's make 2022 the year for better, greener transport. Sign up to our #TheWayForward is
public transport campaign today: https://t.co/S3cFRxjlAW pic.twitter.com/yr4rKq5TYh

— Campaign for Better Transport (@CBTransport) January 3, 2022

Its ‘The Way Forward’ campaign is concerned that people emerging from the worst of the pandemic will
return to their cars and drive more and more. Accordingly, this campaign is calling on the UK Government
to put public transport at the top of its priorities.

It says that trains, trams, buses and coaches – alongside walking and cycling – provide a green and fair
way to connect people whilst looking to a greener future.
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You can sign up here, which will also enrol you on their email updates.

https://the-way-forward.org/join-the-campaign/

